
 

welcomes Jacqui Seque to speak about Concord 

School’s support for Gifted and Talented children: 

 

 

Curious Minds 

 

I dug things up. I was curious. I liked to draw what I found   -   Mary Leakey. 

Wednesday 14
th

 March 2012 7.30pm 

Concord School, 5 Thoreau Street 
Cost: OAGC Members FREE, non-members: GOLD-COIN 

For directions:  http://www.concord.school.nz/contact/ 
 

Jacqui has been teaching Primary children for 25 years and first took an interest in gifted 

and talented education 16 years ago when attending a course led by Rosemary Cathcart. 

 

Jacqui’s work in this area has led to policy-writing, building a teacher and parent 

committee, training staff in gifted identification and eventually developing ways to cater 

for the gifted students in their school. The Curious Minds Programme is just one way 

that the school meets these students’ needs. 

 

The presentation will cover: 
 

Identification    The gifted math’s student 

Communicating with the board, parents and teachers 

Procedure-writing for identification and programmes 

Using circle time and positive psychology to help the  

social needs of gifted children   

Practical ideas to use in the classroom    Profiles   

The Curious Minds Programme  
 

For more information about the presentation or OAGC please contact: 

Sarah Hjertquist 

sarahindunedin@gmail.com 

(03) 456 3522 

http://www.brainyquote.com/quotes/authors/m/mary_leakey.html
mailto:sarahindunedin@gmail.com

